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AGENDA 
WELCOME. Joyce Weston called the meeting to order and welcomed new 
attendees to the meeting.  She then recognized Heather Baldwin for her 
appointment as Deputy Ranking Member of the Resources, Recreation, and 
Development Committee.  
She also congratulated our new member of Congress, Maggie Goodlander, and 
thanksed Congresswoman Annie Kuster for her twelve years of service. She 
congratulated Senator Jeanne Shaheen on her historic appointment as the first 
woman to serve as ranking member of the Senate Foreign Relations Committee.  
 
Joyce announced that we would have an election for new board members on 
March 26, and that we are currently searching for new talent. In particular, we 
would like to find folks with social media skills. She also asked for help in the areas 
of hospitality, visibility, and outreach 
 
PROGRAM 
A legislative update from our elected officials after the first few weeks of the 
session. Reporting were NH House representatives Bill Bolton, Sallie Fellows, 
Janet Lucas, Heather Baldwin, Jerry Stringham, Peter Lovett, and Grafton County 
Commissioner Kate Wood Hedburg. 
 
 


